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The manuscript entitled ‘High Prevalence of Small Intestinal Bacterial Overgrowth in 

Lactose Intolerance Patients: is it a chicken and egg situation?’ was read and reviewed 

by two (2) experts in the field. Both Reviewers found merit in the study and manuscript 

publishable after Revision (with marks 7.5 and 8.0). Authors addressed comments, and 

the manuscript was revised accordingly.  

After careful consideration, I feel that the manuscript has merit for publication in 

British Journal of Medicine and Medical Research. 

However, I found many typographical errors and editorial mistakes that should be 

corrected. I also suggest that all numerical data/results Authors should as far as 

possible present in tables or /and graphs.  
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